
Mount Pearl Tennis Club Meeting Minutes - April 3, 2016

Attendees: Stefan, Dustin, Thomas, Mark
Regrets: Meagan and Mary

Meeting started at 7:02 PM

• Reviewed minutes from previous meetings
◦ Discussed AED and First Aid training for executive and staff.  Thomas to check with Sara 

to determine costs for hosting a session after staff is hired.
• Dustin met with Ken Turner and they reviewed the work for the club over the summer.  They 

have approved all of the work that was discussed at previous meetings.  New furniture would 
require a deal with another person/group and wouldn't be handled by a contractor providing 
renovations.  Renovations to begin around May 8th and last about 4 to 5 weeks and back 
rooms/shower area must be cleaned out before they can start.  The Sunday afternoon before the 
renovations begin the furniture must be moved.

• Dustin noticed that the Summer Games has announced that we are hosting the tennis portion, 
even though we do not have 4 courts available.  Dustin has reached out to the organizers about 
this, and how they feel about the 4th court.

• Staff: Steph and Lenny are interested in coming back this season.  Going to offer them a 
position if they are still interested.  Dustin will extend the offer.

• Staff: Noah may not be available this summer.  Dustin will ask Noah.
• Staff: Lauren is back in the province.  If Noah not available, Dustin will ask Lauren if she is 

interested in returning.
• Staff: Probably will not have 4 coaches again this year, but may get a part-time staff member 

(junior) to help with other duties.  Dustin to check with Steph on the experiences from last 
season.

• Registration, first weekend in June (4th and 5th).  During Kids Expo.  Dustin to check to see 
what tennis representation is taking place at Kids Expo.  This would be a good opportunity to 
provide registration information to visitors of the Kids Expo.

• Discussed having internet all year round and possible benefits: improved streaming quality, 
faster internet for users, streaming lessons for parents, providing wifi for rentals.  Will check 
with Meagan. Need to compare costs between the two options.

• Discussed advertising for registration.  Stefan will hit the media outlets after May 24th 
weekend (Radio, Facebook, Twitter)

• Registration flyers.  Dustin to ask Steph to create a flyer for this season.  Costs will remain the 
same for this season.  Get flyers out to schools in the next two/three weeks.  We to provide a list
of schools to Steph.

• Thomas to create free tennis vouchers for schools again this season and provide to Steph for 
delivery to schools.

• Discussed having "early" registration available where people could drop off forms to someones 
house.  Discussed having a discount for early registration.

• Thomas to check with Steve/Sport Alliance about costs for last season regarding copying flyers
with our registration information.

• Look at Facebook advertising/promoted posting.  Thomas/Stefan to check this out.
• Discussed social media networking and social media policy/guidelines.  Stefan/Thomas to 

have this completed for next meeting.



• Question was asked if we can advertise on the Summit Centre board?  Dustin to find out.
• Discussed the sign outside and how to mount it without damaging the sign or the fence.

Meeting End: 8:45 PM


